
Monthly Finances at a Glance 

January 2020 Actual Budget Variance YTD Variance 

General Fund 41,007 36,728 4,279 4,279 

Missions   1,235   2,040  (805)   (805) 

Building      150   1,100  (950)   (950) 

Total 42,392 39,868  2,524  

Meals at  
The Grind 

PPT staff are continuing to serve 
meals at The Grind on the last 
Tuesday of each month.  Anyone 
wanting to help with food or assist 
in some other way, please contact 
one of our pastors. 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Mar 16 - March Break begins (March 16-20) 
There will be no BG Clubs, JR Youth or Jitterbugs this week 
Mar 16 - Board Meeting (6:30 pm) 
Mar 21 - M2M Men's Breakfast (8:00 am at Calvary Baptist Church) 
Speaker: Pastor Dave Cooper...Freewill offering...All men welcome! 
See poster in foyer or Ross Webster for more details 
Mar 24 - Ladies Evening Bible Study "Chasing Vines" begins (7:00 pm) 
A six-session study by Beth Moore...see bulletin insert for details 
Mar 25 - Ladies Morning Bible Study "Chasing Vines" begins (10:00 am) 
A six-session study by Beth Moore...see bulletin insert for details 
Mar 28 - V.I.P. 50+ Dinner (5:30 pm) 
$5 per person...Food, fun, fellowship...All 50+ folks welcome! 
Please sign up at the Welcome Centre  

THIS WEEK 

WED 6:30 pm - BG Clubs (kids JK to grade 5) 

 6:30 pm - FUSION JR Youth (youth grades 6-8) 

 6:30 pm - Men’s & Ladies Prayer (foyer & prayer room)  

THUR 9:30 am - Jitterbugs Playgroup (0-6 yrs) 
 All kids must be accompanied by a parent or legal guardian 

 7:00 pm - JUNCTION College & Career (foyer) 

FRI JR & SR Youth to "COLLIDE" (6:00 pm at Cobden Pentecostal Church) 
 Bus leaves PPT at 5:30 pm  

TODAY’S SERVICES 

9:30-10:20 AM - Gathering Grounds Café (foyer) 

10:00 AM - Pre-Service Prayer (prayer room) 

10:30 AM - Morning Worship Service 
Message: Pastor Paul Perry "Defined - Conclusion" 

Junior Church & Kids Church (ages 2-12) 
Kids will be dismissed from the service 

Please Note: As part of our insurance coverage ALL children 5 years & under must  
be signed IN and OUT of Kids Church or the Nursery by a parent or legal guardian 

6:30 pm - IGNITE SR Youth (grades 9-12) 
Meet downstairs in the youth room 

Sunday, March 8, 2020 

THIS WEEK’S PRAYER REQUESTS 
Gert Baron, Sherryl Brundage, Idena 

Edwards, Donna Faught, George Foss, 
Iva Griese, Shannon Kargus, Bonnie 
Jolicoeur, Grace Lair, Marie Leahy, 

Gordon MacDonald, Fern Maves,  
Todd O’Connor, Rob Page, Linda  
Riggs, Beth Rumsey, Bev Shalla,  

Sharmayne Whyte, Cheryl Sutherland 

WORKERS FOR SUNDAY MARCH 15th 

Bus: Danny Kargus 
Sound: Jiles Quinton 
PPoint: Brent Pitawanakat 
Camera: Foxx Waldner & Jack  
Pitawanakat 
Greeters: Sheila Brooks, Kevin & 
Susan Papkie 
Ushers: See Howie Jessup  

 DIAPER DRIVE   
For First Step Options 

Pregnancy Centre 

    Continues until March 29th 
There is a table in the foyer where 
you may leave baby items. See 
bulletin insert for more info and a 
list of items that are needed.  

Spring has Sprung  
V.I.P. 50+ Dinner 

Saturday, March 28th  5:30 pm 
Cost: $5 per person 

Food ~ Fun ~ Fellowship 
All 50+ folks welcome!  

Sign up at the Welcome Centre 

FROM THE PPT ANNUAL BUSINESS MEETING... 

Board of Deacons for 2020 
Jenn Blanchard, Dan Connor, Howie Jessup, Terry Raddatz, Megan Waldner. 

Budget for 2020 
A budget of $477,500 was approved for the year 2020. 

Birth Announcement 

Congratulations to Mark & Danielle McKenna on the birth of 
their new son, Callum Steven Diarmid McKenna, born February 
29, 2020 and weighing 8 lb. 7 oz. A baby brother for Elle. 

Happy grandparents are Steve & Danette Liedtke, and Carol McKenna. 

IMPORTANT NOTICE  

RE: Flu Season...See back page for information  

 

Debt Elimination Offering 
Sunday April 19th & 26th 

To clear away the balance still 
owing on the roof project. 

Your participation in this special 
offering is greatly appreciated! 

Please mark the outside of your  
envelopes "ROOF". Thank you.  

Sage Magazine 
For those who ordered the Sage magazine, please pick up your 
Winter 2020 issue at the library. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CD & DVD recordings of regular Sunday services available 

Sign up at the Library    CDs $4 each     DVDs $5 each 

Sunday sermons available on our website www.pptchurch.com 

  NOTES 

Visit the Gathering Grounds Café 
Sundays 9:30 am in the foyer 
 
Follow us on Twitter 
@ppt_church 
 
Follow us on Instagram 
Pembroke_pentecostal_tab 

PO Box 245 Pembroke ON K8A 6X3 
Phone: 613-732-9721 

Email: info@pptchurch.com   
Website: www.pptchurch.com 

 

Sunday, March 8, 2020 
 
 

 Pastoral Staff 
 
 Lead Pastor 
 Rev. Paul Perry 
 
 Assistant Pastor 
 Rev. Carol Ann Hurtubise 
 
 Children’s Pastor 
 Pastor Danette Liedtke 
 
 Music Director 
 Merri-Lynn Raddatz 
 
 Senior Youth Director 
 Tiffany Prins 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Visit the Gathering Grounds Café 
Sundays 9:30 am in the foyer 

 
Follow us on Twitter 
@ppt_church 
 
Follow us on Instagram 
Pembroke_pentecostal_tab 

Like us on Facebook 
PPT (Pembroke Pentecostal Tabernacle) 

 
Download our free app 
Pembroke Pentecostal Tab. 

Nous prions pour 
nos troupes 

We pray for 
our troops 

Affiliated with 

 

 

Important Notice  

RE: Flu Season 

Flu season can be a dangerous time of year for those with 
weakened immune systems. The local hospitals and long-

term care facilities have made it clear that they do not want people vis-
iting multiple residents in the same visit, as germs can be carried and 
passed. Someone may feel fine but still carry the flu virus and pass it to 
others. 

As a precaution, our Visitation Team will not be visiting anyone in the 
hospitals, long-term care facilities, retirement homes or shut-ins who 
are in their own homes. This is for their protection as well as for the pa-
tients and residents.  

Until we are out of flu season, the Visitation Team will not be delivering 
the Our Daily Bread booklets, the Testimony or Sage magazines. You may 
stop by the church office during business hours to pick up literature and 
take it to your loved ones.  

Our Pastoral Staff, however, are still available to do visitation and are 
here to serve. If you or a family member would like a visit, please call 
the church and let us know so arrangements can be made.  

Thank you for your understanding for the foreseeable future.  

 


